QT JAEL'S PARISH
DEBUTANTIE BALL 202% =
INFORMATION SESSION

The St Mel's Parish Debutante Committee is currently planning
for the 2024 Debutante Balls.

An information gsession will take place on Wednesday 9th
August 2028 at 6pm in the Shepparton Football/Netball Club
Roomg, Harold Street Shepparton.

The aim of thi¢ information seggion is to advise all interested
Debutantes and their families of the expectationg, anticipated
costs, commitment, timelines and process for submitting your
Expresgion of Interest.

It is highly recommended that all interested Debutantes and
their parent/guardian attend this meeting. A QR Code
requesting Expressions of Intereste will be provided at this
meeting and it will also be available in the upcoming St Mel's
Parish Bulletin, St Anne's College and Notre Dame College
Newgletter's.

If you have any queries please email
st.melg.debcommittee@gmail.com
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